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We would like to thank Northern 

Development Initiative Trust (NDIT), 

Columbia Basin Trust (CBT) and the 

Regional District of Central Kootenay 

(RDCK)  for their ongoing support in 

all of our Community Projects. 

 

 
Remembrance Day is a Memorial Day observed in 

Commonwealth member states since the end of the First 

World War in 1919 to honor armed forces members who 

have died in the line of duty. The day is also marked by war 

remembrances in several other non-Commonwealth 

countries. 

 

 

ECIS Board of Directors 

The Board of Directors for the Edgewood 

Community Internet Society had their Annual 

General Meeting. The Board consists of old 

and new individuals. The positions are as 

follows: 

CEO/Chair/Treasurer – Carlene Enge 

Community Liaison – Courtney Feeney 

Heritage Director – Teryl Allen 

Director of Industries – Ed Birnie 

Community Liaison Director – Garth Zelter 

Secretary – Shelly Larson 

Retirement of Board Member – Jean Bassett 

 

How to improve or maximize your 

broadband signal 

• Trim any tree branches that may be 

interfering with a clear line of sight 

Make sure your Router is located in an open 

area. The perfect spot will depend on your home, 

but try not to hide your router in a corner or under 

a cupboard or inside a drawer—the more central 

and prominent it is, the better. 

• Rebooting your router can sometimes fix a 

slowed internet. 

 

• If you have tried it all and still have problems 

please contact us at the Edge. 

mailto:edge@edgeconnection.ca

